Dear Mr. Conard:

Goss's letter re AB

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

September 9, 1942

Mr. Joseph B. Ishikawa Dist. 5, Ave. F, Bar. 23, Unit 3 Santa Anita Assembly Center Arcadia, California

Dear Mr. Ishikawa:

We have received a transcript from the University of California at Los Angeles and we find no evidence on it that you have received your backleor's degree. It states that you were granted honorable dismissal in May of this year.

If you will have the University of California notify us that you were granted the bachelor's degree you will have met our requirements for full admission to our graduate college, providing you present your birth certificate as proof of citizenship at the time you register.

Very truly yours,

R. W. Goss, I

RWG:1v

CC Registrar